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Absolutely support this legislation. I have seen my coworkers get demands for 

thousands of dollars of repayment years after the alleged mistake. People shouldn't 

be required to hold on to their wages for years in hopes that they don't get a demand 

for repayment because the employer claims that there was a mistake along the way 

that is of no fault of the employee. It is long-passed time we pass this legislation.  


